
Safety Notice 
MCFRS Safety Section 

 

Attention: All EMS drivers / Operators transporting to  

Where:        Holy Cross Hospital Silver Spring            

                         1500 Forest Glen Rd. Silver Spring MD 20910.  

Hazard:       Collision ALERT - Overhead Obstruction – Yellow Cord Reel under Blue Awning. See photos below. 

 

 

Drivers should avoid backing-up in this area for now. If you have no other choice do not back all the way in. The 

Safety Section is working with HCHSS on a solution to prevent future collisions.  

Questions contact Captain Neal 240-620-3221 B-shift Safety Officer. 


